

CORSICANA CAMPUS 3200 W. 7th Ave. Corsicana, TX 75110 (800) 628-2776

WAXAHACHIE CAMPUS 1900 John Arden Dr. Waxahachie, TX 75165 (972) 937-7612

MIDLOTHIAN CAMPUS 899 Mount Zion Road Midlothian, TX 76065 (972) 775-7200

SOUTH CAMPUS 901 N. MLK Jr. Blvd. Mexia, TX 76667 (254) 562-3848

FAIRFIELD CENTER 961 E. Commerce St Fairfield, TX 75840 (254) 562-3848 August 7, 2014

Dear International Student,

Please allow this letter to serve as notice about immediate changes in the Navarro College International Program.

At this time, we are not accepting new students for the fall 2014 term, as we are planning and preparing for new international programs at Navarro College. We regret any inconvenience this will cause you, however, we hope to reopen the application process soon and will reconsider you at that time.

Navarro College is currently forming a new English Language Institute, whereby students can come from all over the world and learn English. They will also receive acceptance to Navarro College once they complete the language program. This will be a wonderful additional to Navarro College, as students can attend the language institute without having to satisfy language requirements first.

Also, Navarro College has partnered with American Honors. This program will recruit international and American students to the American Honors program at Navarro College, where students will be on a fast track to highly ranked universities all over the United States. This will open many doors for international students to attend prestigious universities upon completion of their Navarro College degree.

Stay tuned for updates about the Navarro College International Program.

Should you wish to have us return your original documents, please reply to this email with that request and a mailing address. Also, should you wish us to refund your housing deposit at this time, please also reply to this email with that request and a mailing address. We will hold any remaining deposits in your account that will carry over once we are accepting new students.

Thank you again for your interest in Navarro College. We hope to have even more options available to our international students in the near future. We appreciate all that international students do to enrich our campuses.

Very truly yours,

lizabeth A. Pillans, J.D.

Director of International Programs